
Part Time Hourly Laboratory Assistant 
 
 
Closing Date: End of Spring Semester 
 
 
Part Time Hourly Laboratory Assistant 
 
The College of Veterinary Medicine Diagnostic Laboratory is hiring a student hourly employee to 
work in the Microbiology section starting this fall semester.  We are offering approximately 10 
hours a week during the school year (this includes some weekends and holidays), and up to 40 
hours during break.  This job requires extensive training and we want to hire students who can 
stay as long as possible.  We are hoping to train for this position 2 weeks prior to the start of 
classes, which is August 26th.  The main responsibilities include specimen set up, preparing 
reagents and media, set up and reading of antimicrobial susceptibilities and identification plates, 
some computer functions, with future possibilities of working on microbiology cases.  We are 
seeking those with an interest in the microbiology field and a strong science background.  Starting 
wages are dependent on experience and could increase annually.  University of Illinois is an equal 
opportunity employer. 
 
For more information or to apply, please contact Dr. Carol W. Maddox maddox@illinois.edu 
(217-265-0399) or Kristin Ellis kle132@illinois.edu (217-300-6411) for more information. 
 
 


